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11 February 2024 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Letter of Reference 

  

Herewith, on behalf of the Armenian Association of Social Workers (AASW), as an IFSW member 

organization, we are pleased to nominate Tatevik Karapetyan, Executive Board Member of the AASW, to be 

considered for the position of IFSW Europe Vice President. 

First and foremost, she is a young professional, with an inspiring dedication towards development of social 

work profession and protection of the social workers’ rights.  

Undoubtedly, her passion, professional expertise and strong extended leadership can be of a high value for 

accomplishing the duties and responsibilities related to the nominated position. 

The nomination form is attached to this letter. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mira Antonyan 

President, Armenian Association of Social Workers 

 

 

Manane Petrosyan 

Executive Director, Armenian Association of Social Workers 
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